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State of South Carolina 
 

 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
 

ADVISORY NOTICE  
August 17, 2023 

 
The Commission is pleased to announce realignments of duties and responsibilities within 
the agency. 
 
Kristen McRee, former Staff Attorney has been promoted to a new position of Director of 
Administrative Services. Her duties will include managing the human resources, financial 
accounting, budgeting and procurement functions within the agency. The promotion is 
effective August 17, 2023. Her contact information is kmcree@wcc.sc.gov and (803) 737-
5671.  
 
The Commission is currently seeking a motivated attorney to join its legal team. This is 
an excellent opportunity for anyone interested in both workers’ compensation and state 
government. The job posting may be accessed here:  
https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/sc/jobs/newprint/4166407.  
 
The Self-Insurance program was relocated from the Insurance and Medical Services 
Department to the Administration Department reporting directly to the Executive Director. 
Ms. Christy Brown will continue in her position as Director of Self-Insurance. Ms. Brown’s 
contact information remains cbrown@wcc.sc.gov and (803)737-5706.  
 
 
For Additional information about this Notice please contact:   
 
Gary M Cannon 
Executive Director  
gcannon@wcc.sc.gov  
 
 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
www.wcc.sc.gov 
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